
Drive-Thru Grab & Go Lunch service will end Friday, June 4th.  Starting Monday, 
June 7th lunch will be available for pick up inside all senior and multigenerational 
centers.  Seating availability will be based on the NM public health order and may 
be limited.

Members will need to park their vehicle in a designated parking space and come 
inside to pick up their lunch.   

Lunch schedule will continue Monday-Friday, 11:30 am – 1 pm. Reservations are 
required one day prior by 1pm. 

All lunch meals will continue to be served in a disposable take-out lunch container 
for dine-in or to-go options.  

Custom made to order and "a la carte" menu options are temporarily unavailable. 

Breakfast is temporarily unavailable. 

 If seating is unavailable, lunch may be taken to-go. 

Barelas, Los Volcanes, North Valley, Manzano Mesa, & North Domingo Baca centers 
offer lunch at no cost to adults 60+ ($2 dollar donation suggested.) Ages 50-59, 
lunch is offered at a reduced rate of $3.25.  

Highland, Palo Duro, & Bear Canyon centers offer lunch for 50+ at a reduced fee of
$3.25.  

New participants will be required to register and obtain a membership in order to 
continue services. New memberships have a $20.00 annual fee, however, a fee 
waiver can be requested.  Existing memberships will be renewed and extended due 
to the COVID-19 pandemic closures of our centers. 
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